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 22nd March 2016    

The final roof installation to the Pavilion 

is in progress. Work on the internal walls 

and curtain walling will commence 

shortly. 

We will begin to dismantle the 

scaffolding around the existing building 

in around three to four weeks. 

Please accept our apologies for any litter 

blown off site. We have arranged for a 

member of staff to pick up any litter 

outside the site on a regular basis. 

There will be security guard cover on site over the Easter break. 

We are seeking to recruit labourers and qualified Security Guards for 

an imminent start. If you are interested please contact the team on 

the email below. 

We thank you for your ongoing patience while these works are 

carried out.  

Bryan Haynes, Project Team Leader H G Construction Ltd 

 

HG Construction, Southwark Town Hall, 31 Peckham Road, SE5 8UB 

southwarktownhall@hgconstruct.co.uk 

Site opening hours: 

8:00am – 6pm Monday to Friday 

8:00am – 1pm Saturday 

mailto:southwarktownhall@hgconstruct.co.uk

